
Josh  Brolin  and  Diane  Lane
Are Officially Divorced

By April Littleton

According to People, Josh Brolin and Diane Lane have finalized
their divorce. The once-happy couple separated earlier this.
Los Angeles County Superior Court documents filed Nov. 27 made
the split official. Brolin and Lane married in 2004 during a
ceremony at a central California ranch.

How do you move on after a divorce?

Cupid’s Advice:

You’re finally divorced and now you’re wondering if you’ll
ever be able to move on and be happy again. Divorce isn’t
easy. When it finally hits you that you will no longer be
waking up to the same person in the morning anymore, you might
hit an all-time low. However, this feeling won’t last forever.
Cupid is here to help:
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1. Time: You’ll need to give yourself the chance to heal and
the only way to do that is by giving yourself the necessary
time. You won’t be able to get over the lose of your marriage
right away and you shouldn’t expect yourself to. Don’t worry,
you will find yourself feeling better about the situation day-
by-day. Don’t rush yourself into another relationship. Take
this opportunity to get to know yourself all over again.

Related: Malin Akerman and Husband Split Months After Son’s
Birth

2. Support: You won’t be able to get through this all on your
own.  Keep  in  close  contact  with  your  family  members  and
friends. When you’re feeling down, they’ll be able to lift you
back up and make you see all of the positive things you have
to look forward to.

Related: Minka Kelly and Chris Evans Call It Quits

3. Try something new: Take your mind off of the divorce by
digging yourself into some new hobbies. You don’t have to do
anything too extreme (like skydiving), but if you’ve always
wondered what taking a painting class would be like, sign up
for the next one at your nearest recreation center.

How did you move on from a divorce? Share your experience
below.
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